
 

BOROUGH OF PENNSBURY VILLAGE 
MUNICIPAL NEWSLETTER 

Borough Officials 
Mayor – Lucy Harper 
President – Barbara Sigler 
Vice President – Carolyn Waldner 
Administrative – Barbara Cinpinski 
Community Affairs – Barbara 
Cinpinski and Ann Clay 
Finance – Ann Clay 
IT – Brenda George 
Parks & Recreation – Sharon Bennardo 
and Nicholas Honchar 
Public Works – Carolyn Waldner and 

 Nicholas Honchar 
Tax Collector – Patricia Notaro 
Borough Manager – Rae Carol Wolff 
Inspection Coordinator – Patty 
Haberman 
Borough Engineer – Clint Reilly 
Solicitor – Ryan Wotus, Esq. 
Police Chief – Jeffrey Kennedy 
 
Borough Office Hours 
Tuesday & Thursday 
9:00 AM – 5:00 PM 
412-279-7876 
Inspection Coordinator 
Monday & Wednesday 
9:00 AM – 5:00 PM 
412-275-3458 
 
Borough Council Meetings 
2nd Tuesday of each month @ 6:30 PM 
Pennsbury Village Community Room 

 
Police, Fire, & Ambulance 
EMERGENCY DIAL   911 
 
Tax Collections 
Borough Real Estate, School Tax, 
Refuse Fees 
Patricia Notaro 
412-276-6181 
 
Jordan Tax Service 
Local Earned Income Tax 
Business Privilege/Mercantile Tax 
412-835-5243 
 
Pennsbury Village 
Condominium Association 
412-276-5100 
 
Animal Control Services 
911 (via Carnegie Police) 
 
  

 

Spring, 2018 
 

  COME ONE, COME ALL, To 
 The PENNSBURY Town Hall            

 
 Join Mayor Harper and Borough Council at a Town Hall meeting. 

 
WHEN:  Wednesday, April 25, 7:00 p.m. 
WHERE:  Pennsbury Village Community Room 
WHY:  To hear timely information, learn about upcoming  
Borough events and socialize with your friends and neighbors. 
 
*Speakers include State Representative Anita Astorino Kulik, and 
representatives from the Allegheny County Sheriff’s Office and 
Scott Township EMS. 
*Free Pet Registration from 6:30 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. 
*Refreshments and Door Prizes! 

We hope to see you there! 
 

 You’ve heard the joke that the only two seasons in Pennsylvania are 
Winter and Road Construction.  It seems that Winter is finally gone, 
so that can only mean one thing…road repair time!  Plenty of 
potholes have popped up throughout the Borough and repairs are 
scheduled to begin in May.  It’s been a long and unpredictable 
winter, so we appreciate your patience.   

 In the mood for Spring cleaning?  Two upcoming events will get 
you off to a good start: 

*ROLL OFF DUMPSTERS will be available from May 17 to 
May 22 for larger items not permitted in dumpsters. 
*Get rid of unwanted junk mail at a SHREDDING EVENT on 
Saturday, May 19.  
*Both of these events are for Pennsbury residents only and a 
flyer will be distributed with further details.   Proof of 
residency required at Shredding Event. 

 As a reminder, construction material, appliances and electronic 
devices are never permitted to be disposed of in the dumpsters 
(including the roll-off ones).  Waste Management offers a removal 
service for such items.  Please contact them at 1-800-449-7587 to 
set up a collection appointment.    

 Please place trash in bags before discarding in any dumpster.  This 
prevents trash from spilling out around the dumpsters and into our 
community, and it also discourages pests.  Let’s all do our part to 
help keep Pennsbury beautiful. 
 

 
 



From the Office of the Tax 
Collector: 
As a Homeowner you are 
responsible for all taxes and 
fees issued by the Tax 
Collector.  Please make sure 
the Tax Office has your 
current mortgage company 
information or your personal 
mailing information if you pay 
your own taxes.  Failure to 
receive your tax and refuse 
bills is NOT an acceptable 
excuse for not paying your 
taxes and refuse fees on 
time. 
If you do not receive your tax 
or refuse bills by the following 
dates, please notify the Tax 
Collector, Patricia Notaro, 
at 412-276-6181.   
 
Refuse Bills – Due date was 
January 31st.  Any refuse bill 
still outstanding continues to 
incur a $5 per month penalty 
plus a $12.50 administrative 
fee.   
 
Borough Taxes – Mailed in 
April and due at a discount by 
May 31. Payments later than 
this will be assessed at face 
value/penalty. If you haven’t 
received your tax bill by 
May 5th and pay your own 
taxes, call 412-276-6181 for 
a duplicate bill. 
 
School Taxes – Mailed in 
August and due at discount 
by September 30. If you 
haven’t received your tax bill 
by September 5th and pay 
your own taxes, call 412-276-
6181 for a duplicate bill. 

Taxes NOT collected by 
Tax Collector: 
County Taxes – handled 
through the County Tax 
office - not Pennsbury – 
make sure the County has 
your current mailing 
information. (412-350-4600). 
Wage Tax - All employed 
residents of Pennsbury 
Village must pay Wage Tax 
to Jordan Tax Service at 412-
835-5243, #6. 
Business Privilege Tax – 
This tax is due for anyone 
operating a business out of 
their residence and ALL 
landlords renting a unit. 
Contact Jordan Tax Service 
at 412-835-5243, #8. 
 
New Website: 
Members of Borough Council 
have been working hard on a 
new and improved website 
for Pennsbury residents.  In 
addition to being easier to 
use, the site will contain 
plenty of useful information.  
We will let you know when it 
goes live so you can check it 
out. 
 
Scott Township EMS: 
Soon you will receive your 
annual information about 
Scott Township’s EMS 
service.  Though we hope 
you never have to use it, this 
subscription can save you 
substantial money should an 
emergency situation arise.  
Please review the material 
when it arrives.   

 
 

Pennsbury’s Generosity: 
The Borough of Pennsbury 
Village’s Semi-Annual Food 
Drive for the Crafton United 
Presbyterian Food Pantry will 
be conducted in late May or 
early June.  A flyer will be 
distributed to notify you of 
the date, time and collection 
location.  Thank you, in 
advance, for your generosity! 
 
Reminders: 
Pennsbury has a leash law 
requiring all pets to be on a 
leash when out of the unit.  
Also, you MUST pick up 
after your dog, and you can 
be fined if reported for not 
doing so.  In addition to being 
unsightly, pet excrement is 
unsanitary and can attract 
rodents. 
 
With summer coming, 
remember that Pennsbury has 
a noise ordinance that is 
enforced by the Carnegie 
Police.  Call 911 for noise 
disturbances after 11 p.m. 
 
The Borough speed limit is 
15 mph.  Obey the speed limit 
and stop/yield signs at all 
times.   
 
 

   
See you at the Town 
Hall!! 
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